
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

In Re the Matter Of:  

 

ELECTRONIC TARIFF FILING OF THE CITY OF ) 

FALMOUTH TO INCREASE THE WHOLESALE   ) 

WATER RATES CHARGED TO EAST                      ) 

PENDLETON WATER DISTRICT AND                    ) 

PENDLETON COUNTY WATER DISTRICT            ) 

CASE NO. 

2024-00244 

 

 

CITY OF FALMOUTH, KENTUCKY’S MOTION FOR AN EXTENSION OF TIME TO 

FILE RESPONSES TO THE DISTRICTS INITIAL REQUESTS FOR INFORMATION 

 

Comes now the City of Falmouth, Kentucky, by and through counsel, and requests this 

Court grant it an extension of time to answer and or respond to the East Pendleton Water 

District’s and Pendleton County Water District’s requests for information filed herein on 

September 13, 2024. The City of Falmouth has limited staff and the voluminous requests made it 

unable to respond by October 18, 2024. The City of Falmouth prays for an order allowing it until 

November 22, 2024 to respond.   

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

/s/ Brandon N. Voelker 

Brandon N. Voelker (KBA #88076) 

GATLIN VOELKER, PLLC 

50 E Rivercenter Blvd., Suite 1275 

Covington, KY 41011 

Ph: (859) 781-9100 

bvoelker@gatlinvoelker.com  

Counsel for City of Falmouth 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:bvoelker@gatlinvoelker.com


 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I hereby certify that a true and accurate copy of the foregoing was served by electronic 

mail this 30th day of October 2024, upon the following parties:  

Joseph P. Cottingham 

Counsel for Districts 

Daley, Cottingham, Brandt & Associates, 

PLLC 

4034 Alexandria Pike 

Cold Spring, KY 41076 

joecotlaw@fuse.net  

 

 

Luke Price 

Mayor of City of Falmouth Falmouth 

230 Main Street 

Falmouth, KY 41040 

lprice@cityoffalmouth.com  

 

Ramona Williams 

City Clerk/Treasurer for City of Falmouth 

230 Main Street 

Falmouth, KY 41040 

rwilliams@cityoffalmouth.com  

 

/s/ Brandon N. Voelker 

Brandon N. Voelker (KBA #88076) 
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